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Dear Parents/Carers,

This Autumn term, we are excited to announce some new after school club opportunities for the children. Each
club will be run by Mrs Honhold or Mrs Cole. Please see the options if your child would like to attend one/all of
them:

Art and Activity Club: Tuesdays (commences 4™ October)

This creative ‘Activity Club’ will be run by the lovely Mrs Cole every Tuesday afternoon. The club will start at
3.15pm and finish at 3.55pm. There will be something new to complete every week or a project to complete
over a few weeks and will range from craft and painting, to building and games. The children will be able to
take home their creations at the end of the term.

To help with the cost of materials, we are asking for a donation of £2.50 per child. This will cover their
attendance for the whole Autumn term and will be payable through ParentMail. Initially, we will have capacity
for 12 children and it will be offered on a first come, first served basis. So, if your child would like to attend,
please don’t hesitate to book their place.

ICT Club: Mondays (commences 3™ October)

This brand-new ICT club will be run by Mrs Honhold and will also take place between 3.15 and 3.55pm each
Monday. The children will be offered the chance to practise their computer skills and play games in a safe,
supervised space with their friends. There will be no charge for this club and we encourage you to sign up
quickly as we only have the capacity for 12 children. Places will be offered on a first come, first serve basis.

Build Club: Wednesdays (commences 5" October)

This exciting Build Club will be run by the fabulous Mrs Honhold every Wednesday, from 3:15pm to 3:55pm.
During their time, children will have the opportunity to build projects and structures by using a variety of
materials. These will include Lego and K’'nex and they will also create ‘junk modelling’ pieces. Initially, we will
be taking 10 children and it will be offered on a first come, first served basis. We do expect it to fill up quickly
so please book ASAP.

If your child would like to take part in one of these clubs, please contact the office by telephone or email
‘admin@sporle.norfolk.sch.uk’ and Miss Cawkill or Miss Smith will be able to arrange it.

We look forward to seeing your child there.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Behan

Head of School
Sporle CE Primary Academy
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